
5 December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you are keeping well ... 

 

We just wanted to share the amazing news, that the final count 

raised for Children in Need was £2704.04 - wow, what a fab 

amount raised for such a great charity. 

 

Many thanks everyone - parents/carers, family members, friends, 

pupils and staff. 

 

Take care ... 

 

Kara 

Head of Middle Department 


